SAINT LUKE'S COLLEGE EXETER

Telephone 59384 Ext. 66

11th November, 1¢

Dear .Sir,

In connection with your application to enter this College, we
will be pleased to see you at the College on Wednesday, 18th Novenmber,
You should report to the Reception Office and will be directed
to the Gymnasiunm where practical tests will take place at 12 noon.
You should bring shorts, vest and gyr shoes (not black-soled) and a
pencil,
Tunch will be-available at College.

You will be interviewed at - by Mr. B.D. Woods.
Yours faithfully,
WL Sk L)

Assistant Registrar



